
 

 

 
 

BCS Software Testing Specialist Group 
 
 

Notice of Annual General Meeting 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Annual General Meeting of the BCS Specialist 
Group in Software Testing (SIGiST) will be held on Wednesday 26th 
September 2018, 6:30 pm to 7:00 pm.  
As there is no conference taking place the AGM will be by Webex. Details will 
be sent out before the date. 
 

Agenda 
 
 
❖ Welcome and Introductions 
 
❖ Apologies for absence 

 
❖ Reports 

• Chair 

• Treasurer 

• Standards committee 
 
❖ Committee elections 

We have recently had a number of committee members standing down 
and have consolidated a number of roles into a leaner committee 
structure. However, we do need some additional members and we are 
asking for volunteers to join the committee in general roles initially to help 
us to keep the SIGiST running in the future.  
If you would like to apply please submit a short statement to support your 
nomination. This should be sent to the Secretary Phill Isles at 
phill.isles@bcs.org by 12th September. 

 

❖ To consider any nominated business  
Items for inclusion on the AGM agenda should be emailed to 
phill.isles@bcs.org. Additions to the agenda must be received by 12th 
September. 

 
 

mailto:phill.isles@bcs.org
mailto:phill.isles@bcs.org

